
 
 

Maribor, 6 November 2024 

 

Dear partners of Alma Mater Europaea University, 

 

In the year 2024, we’ve reached a milestone in our development and finally became a 
fully accredited university. Therefore, after a few years without international staff 
gatherings, we want to reinstate our annual  

AMEU INTERNATIONAL STAFF WEEK 

Staff week will take place between 10-14 March 2025, ahead of the annual conference 
It’s About People. We are pleased to invite you to a week of interesting debates and 
lectures around the themes: 

“Social and Technological Resilience for Health and Sustainable 
Development”. 

The purpose of the week is not only to invite your teaching staff to share their knowledge 
with our students, but also to bring together the RDI staff from different fields, giving 
the unique opportunity to build concrete and true multiprofessional cooperation across 
different disciplines. We welcome you to share your expertise, to plan and create new 
initiatives with the AMEU RDI and Projects team and the other participants of the 
week. Not to mention the exciting sightseeing programs for networking and fun (Maribor, 
a town surrounded by wine hills and wine cellars, was after all voted Top3 European 
destinations and No.1 European Culinary destination this year). 

Check-out the attached programme and sign up. We look forward to hosting you in 
Maribor. Please register until December 15, 2024. 

Contribution of participants: 75€ (cover both lunches, social evening and the 
sightseeing programme). 

Kind regards from the International office,  

 

international@almamater.si      /     erasmus@almamater.si  

https://1ka.arnes.si/a/81332f61
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